
May 9, 2025 

Woodstock City Council, 

Good Beginnings Childcare, located at the Reeve’s Community Complex, is hosting a Touch A 

Truck event on June 13, 2025. The event begins at 3:00 p.m., and ends at 4:30 p.m. 

This event is hosted for parents and their children for Father’s Day. Only registered children at 

the childcare and family members can attend. This event has been very successful in the past 

and we would like to expand it to give children the opportunity to explore large machinery.  

The event organizers are looking for approval for the Public Works department to provide 

equipment to include in the Touch a Truck event.  

City of Woodstock staff have reviewed and approved (pending Council approval) this request. 

We are looking for City Council approval. Please advise. 

Sincerely, 

Sherri Doyle  

Good Beginnings Childcare 

sherridoyle9@gmail.com 

mailto:sherridoyle9@gmail.com

